
 
AUGUST 4, 2023 
 
TO ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS:  
 
Note:  The following Addendum shall become part of the contract documents, and the bidder shall 

provide for all work as required by this Addendum. Acknowledge receipt of the Addendum on 
the Bid Proposal Form. 

 
Specifications/Clarifications: 
 
 

1. Question: Is it mandatory that all prospective vendors attend the bidder's conference in person? If 
yes, do we need to call 626-854-8387 to reserve a spot? 

 
Answer: Vendors must attend the mandatory bidder's conference in person. Failure to attend or tardiness will 
render the bidder ineligible.  
 
No, the vendor doesn't need to call and reserve a spot.  

 
2. Question: When is the start of school? And, when do you anticipate awarding a vendor? If the start of 

the 2023-2024 school is before the award, will the school district be using the previous vendor till this 
is awarded? 

 
Answer: The start of school for students is August 14, 2023. The district anticipates awarding the Bid 
at the September 14, 2023, board meeting. The district will be transporting students with its in-house 
staff and may utilize a company to supplement if needed.  
 
Note: Other RFIs which have been received will be answered in future addenda.  
 
 
 
 
Rosana McLeod 

             Director of Purchasing 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

ROWLAND UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
1830 S. NOGALES STREET 

ROWLAND HEIGHTS, CA  91748 

                     ADDENDUM 1 
ONE TO SIX STUDENT SHUTTLE TRANSPORTATION 

SERVICES 
                                     RFP NO. 2023/24 (R1)  

  


